
 

 

 
  Stewards of the Environment 

 
August 25, 2019 

 

Tap Water is Safe to Drink 
 

This is an important message from Aquarion Water Company. We are pleased 

to report the water is safe to drink and the Boil Water Order has been lifted. 

Test results of the two rounds of water samples collected on Friday and 

Saturday confirm that our water is bacteria-free, so the state Department of 

Environmental Services has lifted the boil water order. 

 

We are aware that some businesses have been adversely impacted by this boil 

water order.  If your business was impacted, please contact Aquarion at 1-800-

732-9678. 

 

If you have questions, please call Customer Service at 1-800-732-9678 or visit 

www.aquarionwater.com for additional details. 
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